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I am writing on behalf of the Wotton Walking Festival Committee to support the Wotton, 

Charfield and Kingswood Greenway Project mentioned on pages 42 and 46 of the Stroud 

District Draft Local Plan. We would like to see support from the local councils to ensure 

that it is delivered, thus making it possible to travel between the 3 locations in a 

sustainable, healthy and safe manner. 

 

This support was agreed at our meeting on Thursday 16th January 2020. We have been working 

closely with the Greenway Project for the last few years. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Wotton Walking Festival Committee Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


